
SPPCA classes available to qualifying 10th, 11th, and 12th grade 
students in August of 2023! 

 
Description of SPCCA 
SPCCA is a new regional college and career academy that offers technical college dual 
enrollment certificate program classes to qualifying 10th, 11th, and 12th grade students that 
attend Appling County High School, Bacon County High School, Jeff Davis High School, and 
Wayne County High School. SPCCA is currently under construction on the Baxley Coastal Pines 
Technical College campus and is scheduled to be completed in July of 2023. All SPCCA 
programs are based on industry needs assessment data in our four-county area and approved 
by our industry-driven SPCCA Board of Directors. Students who choose to take SPCCA classes 
will be provided bus transportation to and from Appling County High School on an AM or PM 
schedule. See attached information below for information on the SPCCA dual enrollment 
certificate programs/classes offered and scheduled class times for the 2023-2024 school year.  
 

Mission 

Southern Pines College and Career Academy (SPCCA), an educational collaborative between 

the school systems of Appling, Bacon, Jeff Davis, and Wayne counties, Coastal Pines Technical 

College, and area businesses/industries, prepares high school students to seamlessly transition 

from high school to the workforce or to institutions of higher education through the 

development of high school, college, and career educational partnerships.  

 
How does a student apply for SPCCA program? 

• Students interested in taking SPCCA courses should request an AM or PM SPCCA 
program schedule during ACHS student registration in February 2023.  
 

• Students and parents must complete the dual enrollment application process with Dual 
Enrollment Counselor Amanda Towns at Appling County High School.  
Email:  amanda.towns@appling.k12.ga.us  Phone: (912) 367-8610 ext. 421  
 

• Students or parents with general questions about dual enrollment SPCCA programs may 
contact CTAE Director Dr. Ryan Flowers at Appling County High School for more 
information. Email:   ryan.flowers@appling.k12.ga.us Phone: (912) 367-8610 ext. 417  
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